
 

 
Mr Richard Wilson 

Dixons Kings Academy 

Northside Road 

Bradford 

West Yorkshire 

BD7 2AN 

 
                                                                 21 May 2024 

 

                            

Dear Mr Richard Wilson, 

 

Ofsted’s recent inspection at Dixons Kings Academy 
 
I wanted to write formally to congratulate you on the outcome of the recent Ofsted 
inspection at Dixons Kings Academy. I am delighted that the school continues to be 
Outstanding.  
 
It was excellent to read in the report that leaders have extremely high expectations 
for pupils’ behaviour and for the academic progress they will make. It was also 
positive to read that pupils are fully prepared for their next steps in education and 
speak ambitiously about their future.  
 
I am aware of the significant amount of work that has been required to maintain 
such high standards at the school since the last Outstanding Ofsted judgement in 
January 2017. Please do pass on my sincere thanks to all of the team at the school, 
the Executive team and the trust board, who have worked hard to consolidate these 
improvements. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Alison Wilson 
 
Regional Director – Regions Group, Yorkshire and the Humber 
Department for Education 
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